
 

       

SCHOOL CLOTHING VOUCHER PROGRAM UPDATE 

August 9th, 2023 

DELAWARE COUNTY JOB & FAMILY SERVICES 

145 N UNION ST 2ND FLOOR DELAWARE, OH 43015 

Effective August 9th, 2023 Delaware County Job and Family Services is no 

longer accepting applications for the PRC-School Clothes Voucher Program 

for the 2023-2024 School Year effective August 9th, 2023. If you have a 

pending application dated prior to August 9th, 2023, you have been placed on 

a waiting list. It could take two to three weeks for us to determine your 

eligibility.    

We are continuing to process as many applications as funding allows in the 

order applications were received.  

 

All questions can be submitted via email to Jennifer.Appleman@jfs.ohio.gov  or 
by calling:  
  
Jennifer Appleman: (740) 833-2381 
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